
 

 

 

The Christian family of St Paul’s… moving forward together.      

                                                                       

Friday 8th June 2018 
Headteacher’s news 
A super start to the final half term, we have had the ‘Live Education Van’ in school, lots of 
sporting events and a wonderful trip to the Synagogue that was enjoyed by our Maple Class and 
Year 4 children. 
 
RE Group 
This week our RE group met Miss Fielding and Mrs Smith to discuss the development of a Spiritual 
Garden in each of our KS1 and KS2 outdoor areas. The children have some fantastic ideas as to how 
we can develop these areas. Watch this space for further information. 
 
Church News 
Come along to the Summer Fete at St. Paul’s Church Centre on Saturday 23rd June. It aims to be a 
fun family afternoon. 

 
 



 

 

 

 
PTA News 
Ice Lolly Fridays are now in full swing, we will be selling ice lollies come rain or shine from the 
infant outdoor classroom area. If you could spare 20/30mins on Friday afternoons to help sell them 
that would be GREAT! Always nice to have some new faces! 
Leanne Bissett (PTA chair) 
 
Sports News 
We are looking forward to a very busy sporting week next week. On Monday the Y4 football B team 
are away at Balladen and on Tuesday away at St Veronicas. On Wednesday the Y6 mixed cricket 
teams 4 and 5 are playing in the heats at Haslingden Cricket Club. We will be hosting the Y5/6 
football cup semi-final match here on Thursday. The grand final of the Y6 mixed cricket is taking 
place on Friday so fingers crossed we qualify to play. 
 
Bacup and Rawtenstall Grammar School 
Any parents of children in year 5 who may wish to apply for a place at the grammar school will 
need to be aware that they have made changes to the entrance examination. The details of this 
will be fully explained at their open evening on Wednesday 20th June. One of the key changes is 
the date on which they will be closing their online registrations, which is now 12 noon on 
Wednesday 27th June 
 
Building Learning Power Award 
This year we have decided to include a BLP Superhero of the week from each class for someone 
who has demonstrated a particular BLP learning capacity. Our focus for this term is 
‘Resourcefulness.’  Please ask your children about how they have worked with others and to 
support others this week and look out for our masked and caped BLP Superheroes around school. 
 

 
 

 
 
Amazing Acorns -                  
Super Sycamores –                   
Outstanding Alders  –                
Enchanted Elms -   
Marvellous Maples -  
Dazzling Elders –                  
Wonderful Willows –                  
Mighty Oaks -  

Learner of the Week 
 
Harper 
Isabel 
Katie 
Zachary 
Lizzie 
Kylah 
Eno 
Melody 

BLP Award 
 
Eesa 
Louis 
Jamie 
Penny 
The Whole Class 
Tyler 
Rocko 
Farhan 

Attendance 
 
98.15% 
95.56% 
98.96% 
95.98% 
96.35% 
98.04% 
92.38% 
95.31% 

              

Monday 11th June       - Year 1-2 Phonic Screening Week 

Friday 15th June            - Year Leavers Service @ Manchester Cathedral 



 

 

 

 
Reflective Friday. 

                                                   

 


